
Invitation to the First WAC Faculty Forum  

 
Yes! There is a free lunch! 
 
Whatever discipline you teach or whatever your role here at the college, you are warmly 
invited to join some of your colleagues for lunch (free) and a discussion of plans to 
revitalize Writing Across the Curriculum at CSM.  Thanks to a generous grant from 
the Lane Family Charitable Trust, in the fall we will begin planning for a WAC pilot 
program to be launched next spring.  We need your enthusiasm, energy, and creative 
ideas.   
 
Please join us to eat (free) and to talk about the role of writing in our students’ learning.  
 
WAC Faculty Forum: Friday, May 12, 1:15-2:30 p.m., Gallery Room 
 
Please RSVP by Friday, May 5  
to Jean Mach  
mach@smccd.net 
X6353 
 
We hope to see you there! 
The WAC Faculty Team: 
Jeremy Ball 
Mike Burke 
Dave Danielson 
Cheryl Gregory 
Jean Mach 
Anne Stafford 
 
P.S.  Would you please take a moment to answer these questions and return 
them to Jean?  Your feedback will help us plan our discussion. 
 
1. If you teach a discipline other than composition, do you assign writing in 
your classroom?  Or, if you teach composition, would you like to help 
develop strategies to support students writing in other disciplines?  (Please 
include your discipline in your response.) 
 
 



2. For those in disciplines other than composition, to expand on your answer 
in #1: If not, why not? If yes, how would you describe the experience?  For 
those teaching composition:  Would you like to be included in collegial 
discussion with teachers in other disciplines? 
 
 
 
3. If you are interested in assigning writing, what kind of support would you 
find helpful? 


